
 
CANCELLATION NOTICE  

 
PROCUREMENT OF COMMUNICATION MEDIA SERVICES FOR OFF-SITE ATM’S,  

 
 

 
It is for the information of all concerned that our notice for above cited 
tender  
placed on NBP and PPRA’s website vide Tender ID No. 
NBP/ITD/PW/FO/25092012 and also published on newspapers dated 
September 25, 2012 for “Procurement of Communication Media Services 
for Off-site ATM’s’’ may please be treated as cancelled with immediate 
effect. 
 
This advertisement is also available on NBP and PPRA websites. 
 
Head I.T Procurement  
Information Technology Division, 
National Bank of Pakistan, 
6th Floor, Jubilee Insurance House, 
I.I. Chundrigar Road, Karachi, Pakistan. 
Ph: 021 - 99213198, 99212214, 99212100 - 50 Ext: 2509 
            
            
        
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
            
               

 


